
February 25, 2004

Deputy Chief of Naval Operations
Fleet Readiness and Logistics
   Environmental Readiness Division (N445)
ATTN: CAPT D. Farrand
2000 Navy Pentagon (NC-1 Suite 2000)
Washington, DC 20350-2000

SUBJECT: CHANGE OF PROJECT COORDINATOR

Dear Captain Farrand:

This letter is to advise you that Ms. Orysia Masnyk Bailey has been assigned as the Project
Coordinator for the Department of the Navy’s Master Materials License (MML) of Broad Scope,
replacing Mr. José M. Díaz Vélez.  The effective date is March 1, 2004.   We believe that it is
important to maintain continuity in the project coordination function.  To this end, Ms. Bailey will
continue to communicate frequently on Navy MML issues.  

Ms. Bailey has been a Health Physicist in our Materials Program for several years, participated
in the VAML Review Program, and has significant experience in licensing and inspection as well
as security and decommissioning of radioactive materials.  Ms. Bailey may be reached at
(404) 562-4739, or by e-mail, OMB@NRC.gov.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (610) 337-5281.

Sincerely,

/RA/

George Pangburn, Director
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
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